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BROWARD CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS ANNOUNCES 

CANCELLATION OF “AN EVENING WITH JOAN COLLINS” 
 Purchased tickets are being refunded 

 
FORT LAUDERDALE – “An Evening with Joan Collins” scheduled for Friday, November 20 at 
Parker Playhouse has been cancelled and all ticket purchases will be refunded.   
 
Tickets purchased from the Broward Center and Ticketmaster will be automatically refunded to the 
credit card used for the original purchase. Tickets purchased in person with cash at the AutoNation Box 
Office or at a Ticketmaster retail outlet must be returned to the point of purchase to obtain a refund.  
 
The Broward Center’s AutoNation Box Office regular business hours are Monday-Friday 10 a.m. to 5 
p.m. or Saturday-Sunday, 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. The Broward Center for the Performing Arts is located in 
the Riverwalk Arts & Entertainment District at 201 SW Fifth Avenue in Fort Lauderdale. 
 
The Parker Playhouse box office hours are Tuesday through Saturday from 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. The Parker 
Playhouse, located in Holiday Park at 707 N.E. Eighth Street in Fort Lauderdale, is an affiliated venue of 
the Broward Center for the Performing Arts, which provides programming and management of the 
facility. 
 
Sun Sentinel is a proud sponsor of the Parker Playhouse. 
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